
From: Russ Mead
To: JCCR Exhibits
Cc: Rep Mitchell; Sen Johnson
Subject: Letter in support of House Bill 2020.
Date: Friday, March 8, 2019 3:26:35 PM

 Dear Chair Dembrow, Chair Power and the joint committee.

 Oregon jobs on the North Coast depend on a clean and healthy environment.

 I want to live in a place that has a clean and healthy environment.

 You are in a unique position to help create a clean and healthy environment for those living
and working on the Oregon North Coast.

 We need your help.

Please support HB 2020

 Russ Mead

Seaside Oregon
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